

PRE-K APPLICATION

2023-24

Wynantskill Residents Only

A separate application must be completed for each child. Incomplete applications will not be considered. Please note this is an application to the lottery and not registration. If your application is chosen via random lottery, you will be contacted to accept your seat and submit the remaining registration forms by April 1st, 2023.

Child's Full Name:		Parent/Guardian Full Name:
Date of Birth:		Street Address:
Primary Language		Zip Code:
Gender :	Male Female	Phone:
		Email:
Will you enter more than one child in the pre-K lottery?	Yes No	Does the child receive any special
If yes, do you want your children's applications "linked"?	Yes No	education services? If yes, please list
If yes, please enter the name(s) of the sibling(s):		services received.
derstand that co	ompleting this application does	pplication is true and complete to the best of my knowledge. I s not guarantee my child admission. Upon acceptance into Pre- meetings or orientations that may be required by the school.
Parent/	Guardian Signature	Date

COMPLETED APPLICATIONS CAN BE MAILED OR HAND-DELIVERED TO:

GARDNER-DICKINSON SCHOOL 25 EAST AVENUE, TROY NY 12180

OR EMAILED TO KFAZIOLI@WYNANTSKILLUFSD.ORG

APPLICATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY MARCH 16, 2023 IN ORDER TO BE INCLUDED IN THE MARCH 20, 2023 LOTTERY DRAWING. APPLICATIONS RECEIVED AFTER THAT TIME WILL BE PROCESSED BASED ON AVAILABILITY.